
 

Over the Rainbow Butterfly Garden, Inc. 

ESSENTIAL HOME HEALTHCARE SERVICES PROVIDER NOTICE OF 

EMPLOYMENT 

April 1, 2020 
 

This letter is to serve as notice that the bearer is an essential home healthcare services provider 

through Over the Rainbow Butterfly Garden, Inc (OTRBG). OTRBG is a state licensed in home 

care agency through the Arizona Department of Economic Security, Division of Developmental 

Disabilities. The employee carrying this letter provides in home care services for 

developmentally disabled clients and their employment can be verified by calling Kari Watson 

(OTRBG President) at: (623) 326-9640. 

The executive order by Governor Ducey clarifies businesses and operations that are deemed 

“essential” by the State of Arizona include: Healthcare and Public Health Operations, including 

home healthcare services providers. 

This letter is deemed as valid until at which time the rules and regulations regarding essential 

employees is updated or changed by state or federal laws. In addition, this letter is meant to 

address only travel to and from work as an in home provider for the developmentally disabled 

and it is not intended to intrude upon the authority of state and local authorities or any federal 

or state laws.  

Thank you, 

 

Kari Watson 

Over the Rainbow Butterfly Garden 

2722 N. West Street 

Flagstaff, AZ 86004 

(623) 326-9640 


